
Training curriculum review process at MNU 
 
 
CETE took the lead in designing and delivering trainings for all academic staff of MNU on 
the newly formulated curriculum review process. Collaborating with the Policy and 
Quality Control Unit and Training Development Unit, CETE conducted total of 7sessions 
for different faculties from July 3 to August 12. Lead instructional designers, Niuma 
Mohamed and Fathimath Mumthaz facilitated the trainings. The trainings allowed the 
participants get aware of the policies, procedures and practices with regard to course 
review and re-approval. It is believed that the learning from training or the participants 
existing knowledge can be transferred to the workplace and how that can be practiced at 
work environment specifically during the review process of their respective faculty. 
 

 

  
 
 

   
 
 


